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          September 2023 

Welcome to Early Years and Year 1! 

Doors open at 8:40 ready to start our school day at 8:55. The day ends at 3:15.  

PE will take place on Thursday afternoon this term. All children may come to 

school wearing their PE kit - a white t-shirt, black bottoms (shorts or trousers) 

and trainers.   

We will be accessing our outdoor area everyday - whatever the weather 

(sunshine, rain, wind, snow!) so please ensure your child is dressed 

appropriately.  

Please make sure your child brings a coat to school every day as we will be 

working outside often and the weather can be quite temperamental. Please 

also name all items – especially jumpers, cardigans and coats. Children will 

take these off during play and they can be returned to their rightful owner if 

they are named.   

Please send in a change of clothes to leave in school on their peg, especially 

underwear, for your child. If they do need to be changed it’s always more 

comfortable to be in their own clothes rather than spare ones we may have. 

We provide messy play opportunities and outdoor learning everyday so 

children may need to be changed if they become wet through play or rain too.   

Please ensure your child brings in their book bag and water bottle daily. We 

often send home letters, reading books, Library books and their 

creations/pictures, it makes it much easier for them to carry them to you in 

their bag.  

If you don’t already have a Tapestry account with us (the online Learning 

Journal we use) please keep an eye out for an email you will receive this week 

to set up your account.    



If you have any concerns or queries, please do not hesitate to ask. 

We are very much looking forward to this year ahead and all of the learning 

and fun we will have together! 

 

Many thanks,  

Miss Lawson and Miss Miller 

 


